
PC-17-15_03 (Cottonwood Creek, 
Phase 1, Unit 1)

Consider a request by Pape-
Dawson Engineers, Inc., on 
behalf of Cottonwood Creek 
JDR, Ltd., for approval of a 
Final Plat for approximately 
17.234 acres, more or less, 
out of the Farnam Frye 
Survey, generally located 
east of Highway 123, south 
of Rattler Road and 
associated Subdivision 
Improvement Agreement. 
(A. Brake) 


